
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL  
 

Withdrawal of the Intention  
to Designate a Cultural Heritage Landscape 

Heart Lake Road 
 
IN THE MATTER OF the lands municipally known as Heart Lake Road, between the 
intersections of Sandalwood Parkway East and Mayfield Road. 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the City of Brampton withdraws its intention to designate the 
property situated at Heart Lake Road, between Sandalwood Parkway East and Mayfield Road 
in the City of Brampton, in the Province of Ontario, as a property of cultural heritage value or 
interest under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, Chapter O. 18. Section 29 (7) 
and (9). The original Notice of Intention to Designate was published on March 11, 2022.  
 

Please contact Merissa Lompart, Assistant Heritage Planner, at 905-874-2618 or 

merissa.lompart@brampton.ca for questions or further information.  

 

This Notice of Withdrawal is published pursuant to Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 

1990, Chapter O. 18. Section 29 (7) and (9). 

 

Date: July 15, 2022 

 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
905-874-2172 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax) 905-874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/Documents/Heart%20Lake%20Road_Public%20Notice%20of%20Intention%20to%20Designate.pdf
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